Windemere Homeowners Association
Trustee Meeting Minutes, Sep 16, 2015

Present: Ron O’Rear and Cindy Lawson

Treasurer Report: As of Aug 7, 2015 there is a balance of $6,621.36 in the
checking account.

Budget vs. Actual: Thus far, we are $702.56 over budget for the year.
Note: Budget includes mulch and weeding of entrance
beds.

Neighborhood Picnic: All residents notified of upcoming picnic. Ron and
Bonnie Simmons have everything covered and list of
Volunteers.

Next Trustee Meeting: Establish as needed



